
Submitter: Cari  Brandberg 

On Behalf Of: Chelsea Rose Seafood and Yaquina Lab 

Committee: House Committee On Economic Development and Small Business 

Measure: HB2909 

OCVA has been a great support to our small rural direct marketing seafood business 

through helping us set up a marketing commercial for our Oregon Halibut fishery 

including highlighting the sustainable resource and management, helping to provide 

and subsidize freezer storage capacity for our locally caught seafood until we can 

process locally, and to help us access and subsidize seafood processing licenses 

and education on proper handling and storage on our small scale level.  

 

 

Thank you for your consideration of bill HB2909 and investing in the Oregon seafood 

industry! 

 

Sincerely,  

Cari Brandberg 

Chelsea Rose Seafood 


